Examination of the Eastleigh Local Plan

Inspector: Christa Masters MA (Hons) MRTPI Programme Officer: Mrs Louise St John Howe louise@poservices.co.uk Mobile: 07789 486419

25 March 2020
Mr. Graham Tuck,
Eastleigh Borough Council
By email only
Dear Mr Tuck
Examination of the Eastleigh Local Plan
I am conscious that the Council has yet to receive any correspondence since the last hearing session took place at the end of January. Please be assured that the advice letter will be issued as soon as possible.
Please ensure a copy of this letter is placed on the examination website.
Yours sincerely
Christa Masters Inspector